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Night-time Only: Carriageway Resurfacing – Putney High Street 
 

Following the completion of the traffic signal upgrades on Putney High Street, the final element of 

construction work is to resurface the carriageway. The works are programmed to take place from 24 

February 2025 to 4th March 2025 between the junctions of Felsham Road, Putney Bridge Road, 

Lower Richmond Road and the initial section of Putney Bridge. Following the resurfacing works the 

installation of traffic signal detection equipment can be installed in the road. This detection equipment 

will enable the traffic lights to be remotely optimised by Transport for London (TfL), so that the traffic 

flows across the two junctions run as smoothly as possible.   

 

Due to the traffic sensitive nature of the area, we'll be completing the works at night, to reduce the 

impact on people using the road. Works will generally take place between the hours of 21:00hrs and 

05:00hrs. 

 

Roads will be closed one section at a time with through traffic diversions in place. It will be necessary 

to close side roads adjacent to the resurfacing area, and they will temporarily have two way access 

for local access only with parking suspensions to enable turn around areas and passing places. The 

existing road closure on Felsham Road will be opened temporarily to maintain access. 

 

The outline programme by night shift: 

24/02/25 – Putney Bridge and Lower Richmond Road junction 

25/02/25 – Lower Richmond Road Putney Embankment to Putney Bridge 

26/02/25 – Putney High Street northbound - Putney Bridge to Putney Bridge Road 

27/02/25 – Putney High Street southbound - Putney Bridge to Putney Bridge Road 

28/02/25 – Putney Bridge Road - Brewhouse Lane to Putney High Street 

03/03/25 – Putney High Street southbound - Putney Bridge to Felsham Road 

04/03/25 – Completion of lining and signal loop detection 

 

If you have any comments or concerns please contact us at the above email address.  
 

Wandsworth Council 

Environment & Community Services 
Department 

Tadmore House, Frogmore Complex, 

Dormay Street 

London  SW18 1EY 

 

Switchboard:  020 8871 6000 

 

Contact: 
TrafficandEngineering@richmondandw
andsworth.gov.uk 

Our Ref:  PHS resurfacing 

 

Date:  11/02/25  

Dear Residents and Business 

Occupiers 



 

 

Official 

We apologise in advance for any inconvenience that these essential works cause residents and 

businesses.  

We shall endeavour to keep noise disruption to a minimum. We also aim to complete the works 

quickly so that the newly improved roads can be reopened for everyone’s benefit.  

Thank you for bearing with us 

 

 

 

 

 

Henry Cheung 

Head of Engineering 

 


